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Chabot College Students to Host Student Forum on Gun

Violence in Schools
All students and community members are invited to attend.

(Hayward, CA) - The Chabot College Student Senate will host a student forum on gun
violence in schools on Saturday, April 7, from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. in the Chabot College
cafeteria, Building 2300, 25555 Hesperian Boulevard in Hayward.

As part of the national Town Hall for Our Lives initiative, this event will be an
opportunity for students and community members to discuss their concerns,
questions, and ideas, regarding gun violence and school safety in our community.

School and elected officials including California State Assembly Member Bill Quirk,
Tim Sbranti, Deputy Chief of Staff, representing Congressman Eric Swalwell, and
Hayward City Council members Al Mendall and Marvin Peixoto will be in attendance
to listen to the community discussion.

To request accessibility accommodations or for more information, please contact the
Chabot Student Life office at 510/723-6608 or email life@chabotcollege.edu. For
more information about the Town Hall for Our Lives initiative, please visit
www.townhallproject.com.

Recommended parking is in Parking Lot B, and there is a parking fee of $2.00.

About Chabot College

Chabot College in Hayward is a comprehensive community college in the heart of a
thriving, diverse community where students of all ages and backgrounds can get a
high quality education at an affordable price. The college awards associate degrees
and certificates, and specializes in university transfer, workforce training, and lifelong
learning opportunities. http://www.chabotcollege.edu/

Chabot College, 25555 Hesperian Blvd., Hayward, CA 94545

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by gnunez@clpccd.org in collaboration with

Constant Contact "
Try it free today


https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&mse=001lB8wlCTTQv116CvfkNaBSXUeUBfDcLrT&t=001S7CnfIjj5eM2NTX9fZJHqg%3D%3D&id=001b-xBWU3VMkdQlysGjKsn4wVImrXm1hTl&llr=cplso7qab
https://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?llr=cplso7qab&m=1117646302690&ea=jennifer@25comm.com&a=1130349240684&id=preview
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?mse=001lB8wlCTTQv116CvfkNaBSQu-MwnE5vDAQeU8psByCi2kGvCxfNXF9A%3D%3D&t=001S7CnfIjj5eM2NTX9fZJHqg%3D%3D&lang=001FCSs65SMrsI%3D&id=001b-xBWU3VMkdQlysGjKsn4wVImrXm1hTl&llr=cplso7qab&p=oo
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/service-provider?cc=about-service-provider
mailto:gnunez@clpccd.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=PT1142&id=preview
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=PT1142&id=preview

